AMAZING SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS NIGHT!

On April 24th, The Women of Quail Creek and the Scholarship Committee
awarded over \$50,000 in scholarships. Nine high school seniors from Sahuarita,
Walden Grove, and Rio Rico High Schools were selected. In addition there were
eight Women in Transition Scholarships also awarded that evening. Of the 17 Scholarships, 6 were
Memorial Scholarships and the remaining were made up from money obtained through TWOQC's
Javelina Hoedown. The memorial donations were restricted by the donors to be used only for
scholarships. The funds raised through the Hoedown were also restricted for only scholarships.

The Women of Quail Creek as a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization is not able to direct funds apart from what the donor required. These funds are considered Restricted.